
 

 

 

 

Dear Macassa Lodge and Wentworth Lodge Staff, 

 

On behalf of the members of the City of Hamilton Seniors Advisory 

Committee, we recognize the ongoing efforts of all staff at Macassa and 

Wentworth Lodges during the COVID 19 pandemic. We would like to 

acknowledge the extraordinary care you provide to the residents who call 

Macassa and Wentworth Lodges their homes. Your continued strength and 

dedication to keep the residents safe is genuinely recognized and greatly 

appreciated. 

 

 

Stay safe and strong and thank you for your commitment! 

 

 

Penelope Petrie, 

Chair 

Seniors Advisory Committee 


